From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 12:16:35 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 8:07 AM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Mark Hutchinson

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Our rates are extremely high and we can barely afford to feed our families or put clothing on them as they grow.
This rate increase doesnt just hurt families it hurts businesses, manufacturers and investors. Money that could be
spent on green improvements. This wrong and EB-2022-0200 must be DENIED!

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





